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Good afternoon RCS families! 

I hope you are all looking forward to the break next week – we look forward to welcoming students back to 

school on February 28th! Here are some changes that will impact our school community over the next little 

while: 

 

GRAND OPENING 

One benefit of upcoming COVID changes is that we can FINALLY start planning a grand opening event in June! 

This will give all families a chance to come tour around the school and celebrate the first 2 years of RCS. More 

information and a “save-the-date” to come! 

MASK UPDATE 

When we return on February 28th, RCS will continue to be a mask-friendly environment for staff and students 

who want to keep wearing their masks. We thank families for helping their children understand that masking 

is now a personal choice (much like any other piece of clothing!) and that we will all respect each other’s 

decisions. 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES 

The changing COVID guidelines also mean that parents can choose whether they would like to attend our 

upcoming parent-teacher conferences in person or virtually on Microsoft Teams. To accommodate this 

change, we have chosen Thursday, March 24th as our date for spring conferences. Sign-up information will be 

sent to families during the first week of March!  

OTHER UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS 

Grade 1-6 Progress Reports – Thursday, March 10th  

Grade 7-12 Circle Letters – Friday, March 11th  

 

As always, please feel free to contact us if you have any additional questions. Thanks!  

Mr. Mitch Luiten & Mrs. Andrea Foster 
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